
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s key practitioner. 

Kind regards The Nursery Team 

The Hoot 

Ozzy’s Little Owls Transition Edition 

“Our greatest natural resource is 

the minds of our children.”  

Walt Disney 

Books we are reading:  

Going to School 

Tom and Lucy go to School  

A day in School 

Spotlight Book: 

Upcoming events and trips: 

Monday 8th September – Transition starts 

Tuesday 9th September – Speech and Language 

session 9.00am –10.00am for Parents who have 

signed up. 

Monday 15th September – This week you will 

receive a topic web that will tell you all about 

what your child will be exploring in Nursery. We 

really like to work in close partnership with our 

Parents and Carers so we will ask for your 

feedback on this. Also if you have any skills or 

experiences that you could offer related to our 

new exciting topic please let us know.  

Wednesday 1st October – Family Stay and Play for 

1 hour from 2.15pm-3.15pm. 

Thursday 16th October – Coffee Morning 9.00-

10.00am to share our learning journey so far. 

Friday 24th October – End of half term - Nursery 

finishes at 3.15pm. 

Reminders: 

At Ozzy’s Little Owls Nursery we have fun playing 

outside in all weathers. Please ensure that your child 

has the following items in a clearly labelled bag on 

their peg. It would be extremely helpful if all items 

were labelled with your child’s full name. 

- A waterproof coat (Waterproof trousers would 

also be great but not essential)  

- A spare set of clothes 

- Wellies 

- Sun cream 

- Sunhat 

To avoid any upset or potential loss we highly 

recommend that you do not allow your child to 

bring in any of their own toys or comforters from 

home. We will have special days on which the 

children can share items from home if they would 

like – we will notify you of these dates across the 

year. 

Weekly Family Task: 

In each edition of ‘The Hoot’ we will give you some ideas in this section of little tasks that you can complete at 

home with your child. These may be tasks that we are currently working on in Nursery or seasonal things to 

highlight important safeguarding issues.  

This week as your child starts their transition into Nursery you could talk to them about their Key Worker, their 

time in Nursery and their new Nursery friends. We will also be working with the children to support their 

independence when taking off and putting on their own coat and shoes and being independent when using 

the toilets and washing their hands. 

Elmer 


